Fric Fryson

From: Dana Rudolf <drudolf@sfflaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 2:32 PM

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us

Cc: Martin Friedman; Ana VanEsselstine; 'Maurice W. Gallarda (mgallarda@plurisusa.com)’;
dwinters@plurisusa.com

Subject: Docket No. 120152-WS; Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. 2012 General Rate Increase Application

Attachments: PSC Clerk 21 (Interim Rates Report - Feb 2013).Itr.pdf

a) Martin S. Friedman, Esquire
Sundstrom, Friedman & Fumero, LLP
766 North Sun Drive, Suite 4030
Lake Mary, FL 32746
(407) 830-6331

b) Docket No. 120152-WS

Pluris Wedgefield, Inc. 2012 General Rate Increase Application
c) Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.
d) 2 pages

€) Interim rate revenue report for the revenues billed in February 2013.
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March 19, 2013
E-FILING

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk
Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

RE: Docket No. 120152-WS- Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in
Orange County by Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.
Qur Fi'~ “"~.: 43085.15

Dear Ms. Cole:

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced matter is the Utility’s interim rate
revenue report for the revenues billed in February 2013.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
Very truly yours,_ -

MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN
For the Firm
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MSF/der

cc: Ms. Ana VanEsselstine, Division of Economic Regulation (via e-mail)
Mr. Maurice Gallarda (via e-mail)
Mr. Dan Winters (via e-mail}
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